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June 8, 2017 
 
 
 
Brittany A. Borgrud 
1101 Caledonia St 
La Crosse WI  54603 
 
Dear Ms. Borgrud: 
 
This letter will confirm that an appeal hearing has been scheduled regarding the denial of your 
application for beverage operator’s license.  The appeal hearing will take place before the 
Judiciary & Administration Committee on Monday, July 3, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers (1st floor) of City Hall, 400 La Crosse Street.  We recommend you be present at this 
meeting. 
 
The Judiciary & Administration Committee will make a recommendation to either grant or deny 
your license.  That recommendation will be before the Common Council on Thursday,        
July 13, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for final action.  There is no public hearing 
at the Common Council meeting, but you are welcome to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
Deputy City Clerk 
(608) 789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
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